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Gozo Interschool Leagues
Gozo Interschool Leagues 
on 27 March 2019. If you 
are interested in joining 
any of the male and 
female football teams, 
basketball, volleyball or 
table tennis team, please 
send an e-mail on roseann.
dimech@um.edu.mt

Biodiversity Corner
A feature dedicated to Biodiversity at Junior College 
will appear from time to time on the newsletter to 
inform staff and students about local species, their 
legal status and ecological importance.

The Sandarac Gum Tree.
Għargħar/ Tetraclinis articulata

Two specimens of the National Tree of Malta can be 
found on College Campus - the oldest one was planted 
in 1998 together with a group of Environmental 
Science students. The SGT is an evergreen coniferous 
tree, and in Europe it is restricted to Malta and Spain. 
It is protected by the Environmental Protection Act 
and the Bern Convention. 

Sustainable Mobility Project
The JC will commence the Sustainable Mobility 
Project selection process of all applicants. The current 
applicants who contacted the JC Environmental 
Committee, c/o Dr Ronald Cuschieri, will also be 
contacted individually by mail. All applicants will be 
requested to attend at the Conference Room next on 
Wednesday 13 February at 14:00 hrs.

Misuse of JC Student ID Card
Students caught misusing their JC Student ID card to 
allow non-JC students/Individuals to enter the College 
Campus will face disciplinary action.

SAMPLE
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From the Euro-Centre...

InterACT for Inclusion
Erasmus + Youth Exchange Project 

A week of intercultural dialogue took place at Junior 
College between 28 January and 1 February. As part of the 
Erasmus+ Youth Exchange Project “InterACT for Inclusion”, 
the College hosted youths from Belgium, Finland and 
Germany, who along with the Maltese group, took part 
in a week of activities focused on active-lifestyle, outdoor 
sports, inclusion, tolerance and intercultural education. 

Through various non-formal activities, and workshops 
dedicated to the values of tolerance, physical activity and 
alternative healthy eating, the participants worked in 
international teams, discussed, exercised, tried a healthier 
eating approach, and engaged in various social activities 
which allowed them to fully experience diversity. 

The Project’s next stage will focus on the German Youth 
Exchange, which will take place in Heidelberg in March 
2019.

Stay Connected

 jc.um.edu.mt
         /um.juniorcollege


